
TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS 
 

INTRODUCING THE NEW 
 

Call Ahead Program 
 

AT THE SOUTH NORWALK RAILROAD STATION 
 

As part of our continuing efforts to better serve you, the Norwalk Parking 

Authority is happy to announce our new Call Ahead Program, 

which is designed to make your commute a little bit easier. The program 

encourages commuters to call ahead to check on parking availability 

prior to leaving for the station. Should the South Norwalk Railroad Station 

be fully occupied commuters who contact our office prior to arriving at the 

station will be made aware of the current occupancy levels and will be 

encouraged to park at the Webster Parking Lot located at Dr. Martin 

Luther King Boulevard and West Washington Street. South Norwalk 

Railroad Station monthly parking permits will be honored at the Webster 

Parking Lot Monday through Friday during typical commuter hours only. 

Regular hourly fees will apply to non-permit parkers. 

 

It’s that easy! To get the information you need to make your commute 

better, please contact The Parking Authority’s CUSTOMER SERVICE 

OFFICE at: 

 

831-9063 
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